
TO:   Parks and Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Daniel Eick, Assistant City Administrator 
 
RE: Breezy Point Park Reserve Discussion Memo 
 
DATE:  November 6, 2023 
 

 
Summary 
 
Several members of the Parks and Recreation Committee have reached out to the 
Assistant City Administrator to request the Committee discuss general topics regarding 
the Breezy Point Park Reserve and classification of the Disc Golf Courses. This memo 
has been created to help facilitate that discussion. Possible topics of conversation 
include: 
 

• Installation of a sledding hill or other amenities. 

• Starting location of play and possible on-site registration. 

• Naming of the City’s Disc Golf Courses and the Reserve itself. 

• Layout of the courses in the future and main parking lot designation. 

• Directional signage leading to the Reserve on County Road 11, Ranchette Drive, 
and Buschmann Roadway. 

 
Committee Action 
 
No Committee action is requested at this time.  


